
          City vs Northern, Sunday 26th March, 2023 

 

It was Adelaide’s turn to host this great annual event, City vs Northern in 2023.  

Our spirits were not dampened again this year, however our feet certainly were with 

the persistent rain we had from start to finish. This shortened our day and only 

allowed us to play the Ladies doubles and reverse doubles and the Men’s double 

and reverse double.  Thank you to everyone who got out on the court and gave it a 

go under trying conditions. We really appreciated everybody attending the day even 

though it was always going to be doubtful if we would play tennis at all, especially the 

Northern people who drove some distance to come and play. 

Thank you to our City team members: 

JOHN POLIAS   KAREN AHRENS 
ROGER DAVEY   DONNA BREWSTER 
IAN DELBRIDGE   TRICIA RABBITT 
PHILIP MATULIK   LUCY CHIPCHASE 
JOHN SCHLUTER   MARIE KLOASEN 
KEN O’DEA    LETA NORTHCOTT 
RICHARD OSBORNE  DEBBIE WHERRY 
CHRIS MANN   DEB O’NEIL 
NORBERT JAHNKE  PAULINE FIELDEN 
ALF DARSIE    MARG DYER 
JAY TAYLOR   DI REYNOLDS 
ORRIN NEWBY   ROS VENN 
 
Thank you to our Northern Team members:- 
 
ANDREW NOACK   SHARON DALY 
GRANT DANIELS   JULIANNE O’DEA 
JOHN LANE    HEATHER BARMANN 
ALLAN CARMODY   MEGAN PARISH 
LEN BRENNAN   KAREN PILKINGTON 
DARREN BAKER   JENNY PARISH 
GREG SCHMAAL   SANDRA WILSON 
KEVIN O’DEA   CHRIS SCHMALL 
ALAN SMITH   CAROL SIMS 
BARRY MARTIN   YVONNE TOBIN 
BRIAN CARRIGHER  EUNICE SMITH 
ALAN MUNN    YVONNE O’DEA 
 
Congratulations to the City team who were triumphant on the day, taking out the sets 
we played 35 to 13. Unfortunately we didn’t get to play the mixed, but hopefully the 
sun will shine for us next year.  
 
A big thank you to our kitchen staff, Mary Johnson, Donna Newberry, Di Reynolds 
and Ros Venn who put on a fabulous lunch of chicken, chips, salad followed by ice-
cream and fruit salad. Also to Ken O’Dea for manning the bar and keeping us all 



hydrated.   Lastly, I would like to thank the wonderful city team members who 
jumped in at the last minute to help us out to make a team, really appreciate it.  
 
Once again a fabulous day. Next year we will be at Jamestown, so please think 
about coming. It’s a great day of tennis and socialising.  
 

KAhrens 

Karen Ahrens 
Tournament Co-ordinator 
Tennis Seniors SA 

 
 
 

 


